
If you are interested in running for an Officer 
position with the Coucnil of Neighborhood 
Associations, please email Kelly Miller at:

kelly@getinvolvedchca.com

Effective January 2018, CONA will be going completely digital. 
This means that we will no longer be sending out monthly 
publications. However, you can still find the same great 
content via our digital newsletter, eblasts, website, and our 
new Facebook page that will be live at the end of January! 
Please make sure to provide us with an updated email 
address so you can recieve our monthly newsletter and follow 
our our Facebook page for updates.
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Pasco County Residents 
Dispose of 32 Tons of 

Hazardous Waste!

PPasco County Utilities staff collected 63,757 lbs. 
(32 tons) of hazardous materials during the 
annual Household Hazardous Waste Collection 
(HHW) event at the West Pasco Government 
Center on December 9, 2017, surpassing last 
year’s total of 27 tons!

“This“This collection event is becoming more popular 
in Pasco,” said Environmental/Hazardous 
Manager Charles Ryburn. “Every year, Pasco 
residents are removing more hazardous waste 
from our household garbage stream and 
preventing pollution in the process.”

PPasco County staff helped unload 595 cars and 
trucks in 6 hours. The following is a list of 
hazardous waste collected and diverted from 
the solid waste stream:

  25 propane tanks
  220 gallons of used oil/antifreeze/gasoline
  424 mercury-containing lamps
    24,043 pounds of electronics recycling
  21,900 pounds of latex paint
  11,354 pounds of household chemicals
  80 lead acid batteries
  800 pounds of household batteries

For more info about household hazardous 
waste in Pasco County: http://bit.ly/2getW9g

FFor more info about recycling in Pasco County: 
http://bit.ly/2lWhIVh

@visitpasco

@skyfxpics

Openings on Pasco County TDC
PPasco County’s Office of Tourism Development, Visit Pasco, is 
accepting applications from experienced Tourism professionals to 
fill three positions on the Tourist Development Council (TDC), 
which is responsible for providing oversight to the Tourism Office 
on tourism taxes expenditures – also known as the ‘Bed Tax’. 
Applications are being accepted through January 19, 2018.

TheThe TDC and the Pasco Board of County Commissioners (BCC) 
are looking for two owner/operators of tourist accommodations in 
Pasco and one applicant with an interest in tourist development. 
Applicants should understand the vital economic role tourism 
plays in Pasco County. Council members serve staggered, 
four-year terms. The TDC typically meets on a monthly basis.

Some of the responsibilities of TDC members include: 

    Making recommendations to the BCC regarding the Event
  Marketing and Sport Event Sponsorship Program
  Overseeing department policies and procedures
  Providing funding allocation recommendations
  Serving as an advocate for tourism and destination
  development.

To fill out an online application: http://bit.ly/2gWcaXt.




